
 

 

Washington School District invites parents and current students to the school Wellness 
Committee / Parent Advisory Council (PAC) meeting to discuss the School Wellness Policy 
and cafeteria related issues.  The next meeting is scheduled on Monday, September 9, 2024 
at 3:00 PM in the WPS cafeteria.  Having healthy choices at school helps keep our children 
healthy and ready to learn.  The school wellness policy helps our school create an action 
plan for nutrition and physical activity at school.  Parents can share their opinions and help 
make sure the policy is meeting the needs of our students.  Washington School District’s 
Wellness Policy is available at:  https://go.boarddocs.com/pa.wash/Board.nsf/Public > 
Code: 557 

 

Parents and Students who are unable to attend the meeting can email comments about the 
Wellness Policy or nutrition and physical activity at their school to:  smithki@prexie.us 

 

We hope you will join us? 
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